

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

10th November 2021

Dear Parents & Carers,

Further to my letter on 2nd November we are very pleased that we are seeing only a very small number of positive cases within school. We would just like to clarify what the current guidance is with regard to the remainder of the household should one member of the family test positive for COVID-19.

Household contacts who are not required to self-isolate:

You are **not** required to self-isolate if you live in the same household as someone with COVID-19 and any of the following apply:

- you are fully vaccinated
- you are below the age of 18 years 6 months
- you have taken part in or are currently part of an approved COVID-19 vaccine trial
- you are not able to get vaccinated for medical reasons

As before if you or your child develop any of the main symptoms of COVID-19 at any time, please isolate and book a test, even if you have already taken a test. The main symptoms of COVID-19 are:

- A new, continuous cough, and/or
- A temperature, and/or
- A loss of, or change to, sense of test and/or smell.

Further guidance on COVID-19 and what you need to do can be found at https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

Thank you again for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Bennett Head Teacher















